
Mr. Wisotzke’s first car was a 1994 cherry red Mustang Cobra! Who was once a police officer 
for the City of McGregor?

High school band only students should report to Ms. Henry's room for 4th hour with homework or something to work on.  
Thanks.

No Upward Bound today.

7A Sections for Speech were held on Sat., April 5th in Eveleth.  McGregor ended their season on a high note. The 
entire team did very well. Advancing to semi-finals were; Michaela Jackson in Drama, Averie Seibert -Prose,  Caleb Barnaby in Prose, 
Spencer Passer-Humor, Anabel Marotz- Humor, Joe Heagle- Creative. Further advancing to finals were; Cookie Smith/Peanut Smith- 
Duo, Stacia Staska- Storytelling, Jojo Orbeck- Extemp, Reading, Savanna Oliver in Extemp Reading, and Averie Siebert in Prose. Earning 
medals were Savanna Oliver 8th place, Averie Siebert 6th place, Stacia Staska- 3rd place, Cookie Smith and Peanut Smith- 3rd , and 
Jojo Orbeck 2nd. The top 3 places in Sections go on to State competition this weekend. Competing there will be Stacia Staska in 
Storytelling, Cookie and Peanut Smith in duo, and Jojo Orbeck in Extemp. Reading. Good luck girls at state!

The Buy One Get One Free Scholastic Book Fair Tues. - Thurs., April 8, 9, 10. 8am-4pm daily.

The last day of ALC for the year will be Wednesday, May 21st.  All seniors attending ALC must have all work 
completed by this date to graduate on time.  Summer ALC will begin on Monday, June 2nd and will go for 6 weeks (on Mondays) 
from 3:00-5:00.  Students who have failed classes should plan on attending summer ALC to recover lost credits.  See Mrs. Dayton 
with questions.

NHS and Jr. NHS: Application packets need to be turned in to Dr. Baumgardt by the end of the school day tomorrow.

10th & 11th graders wanting to take fall Honors Online classes through LSC should sign up on Mrs. Dayton's door 
no later than tomorrow April 8th.  11th graders currently taking HOL classes should see Mrs. Dayton to register for classes ASAP.

Spring Sports photos Wednesday. Your coaches will have your packets for you today.

Yearbooks will be delivered in May. This is a friendly reminder to students who still owe a balance on their yearbook order. 
You will not receive your yearbook until the balance is paid and notices will be mailed home next month for anyone with a balance 
due. Please see Mrs. Ryan if you have any questions.The following students still owe a balance on their yearbook order:  JD Beasley, 
Andrew DeMenge, Geno Hafslund, Seth Irwin, Sophia Jacobs, Jordan Kliewer, Alex Kowitz, Morgan Kowitz, Clay Laucamp, Jenny 
Rogers, Billy Staska, Stacia Staska, and Karlee Tierney.

LIBRARY BOOKS that are overdue should be returned or renewed by:  Payton Barnaby, Katie Boyd, Aaliyah Hart, Zach Hawkinson, 
Cole Hoover, Elyssa Jensen, Hannah Kelley, Anna Lake, Bella Lake, Heather Lindgren, Payton Lorsung, Ethan Marotz, Korrina 
Michelson, Ben Muller, Jordan Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, Justin Rian, Averie Seibert, Brody Simonson, Billy Staska, Tristin Tresise, Madi 
Wyttenback.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 138
Monday, April 7th

Tuesday
• 8th & 10th gr. Reading MCAs
• Homework Help

Wednesday
• 10th & 8th gr. Reading MCAs
• No Talent Search
• Spring Sports Photos after school
• Homework Help

Thursday
• 10th & 8th gr. Reading MCAs
• Homework Help

Friday
• Bsb @ M.I.B.-4:30pm/bus @ 1:10/dismiss @ 1pm


